
To:  Leah Bangs 
 
We are pleased to inform you that ISD709 Duluth Public Schools Culinary Program was 
approved for a grant in the amount of $1,000.00 to support Financial Education. 
 
You may expect to receive the check by mail in the next 4 to 6 weeks.  If you have any 
questions, please feel free to contact me.  
 
We are proud to support your organization's commitment to the community. 
 
Thank you. 
Shelly d'Almeida 
michelle.dalmeida@wellsfargo.com 


